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Harley Hill Road level crossing 
upgrade 

September 2025 
 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is continuing 
upgrades at the rail level crossing on 
Harley Hill Road at Berry to improve 
safety for road and rail users and meet 
current Australian Safety Authority 
standards.  

What work are we doing?  

Over the coming weeks, we’ll be finalising work 
to upgrade the level crossing. Work includes 
installing safety barriers, boom gates, lights, 
signage and line marking.  

When we’ll be working 

We’ll be working between 7am and 5pm, from 
Monday 8 to Wednesday 10 September 2025, 
weather permitting.  

Later in September, we’ll be working both day 
and night over one weekend to finalise the 
upgrade, test and commission the new crossing. 
This work will be carried out from 6am Saturday 
20 September to 10pm Sunday 21 September 
2025, weather permitting. 

What will this mean for you? 

During work hours, we’ll be using machinery and 
equipment that generates noise, light and 
vibrations. Machinery and equipment will include 
handheld drills, generators, lighting towers and 
other light vehicles. 

Traffic control and a reduced speed limit of  
40 km/h will be in place during work hours. 
Motorists are advised to following the directions 
of signs and traffic controllers.  

Thank you for your patience as we complete this 
work. 

Location of work area  

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact the project manager, 
Jihad Sabra: 

 
0412 520 801 

 
SouthProjects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
transport.nsw.gov.au/south-region 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 

Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the Live Traffic NSW app 

 


